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Daren Zuk

From: E T <emteb3@gmail.com>

Sent: 27 November 2023 15:39

To: Daren Zuk

Cc: jennymccririck@aol.com

Subject: Primrose Hill Gates Planning Application 2023/3861/P

Attachments: Screenshot 2023-11-27 at 15.17.59.png

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care 

with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Good afternoon Mr Zuk, 
 
RE: Primrose Hill Gates Planning Application 2023/3861/P 
 
Your details have been kindly given to me by Jenny Mccririck, and I am contacting you today with 
reference to the above-mentioned application. 
 
I went online on the Camden Website, and filled out the Form as I am in full SUPPORT of this 
application (please see attached screenshot), however as I was about to press the submit button, 
I saw that my personal details would be viewed online.  
As I live alone with my dog, I feel uncomfortable and nervous knowing that my personal details 
can be viewed online by anybody, so , for safety/security reasons, I am writing to you instead. I 
hope that is OK. 
 
To this end, please kindly log me in/record that I am a full supporter of this planning application, 
the installation and subsequent locking of permanent gates between 10pm and 6am. 
 
With grateful thanks for your understanding and best regards, 
 
Emanuela Tebaldi 
23 Prince Albert Road, Flat 3 
London NW1 7ST 
07738063536 


